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I am strongly opposed to this attempt to get rid of mail voting. Mail voting has worked 

very well and allows everyone to vote at home, with time to consider all the options. It 

is fair, allowing those without transportation or for whom it would otherwise be difficult 

to get to the polls to vote. It allows seniors and people with disabilities to vote without 

barriers.  


